
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

                 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Story of the Week 

 

 

 

Home Readers 

Please return your Home Reader book on a Thursday. Your child 

will choose a new Home Reader on a Friday. Your child must have 

a bag for the book in order to take the book home.  

 

This week Nursery have enjoyed listening to a story called We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt. Nursery have enjoyed sequencing the story 

and they have been brilliant at remembering the order of events 

from the text.  Nursery have also enjoyed retelling the story using 

puppets.   

 

 

This week Nursery have also been learning about the number four. 

Nursery have been able to take out four items from a group and 

check that they have taken out the correct amount by touch 

counting.   

 
 

Nursery also harvested some carrots and beetroots from the 

vegetables they have been growing in our garden. Nursery used 

the vegetables to make observational paintings and to learn the 

names of their different plant  parts. 

 

Nursery Rhyme of the Week 
 

The Grand Old Duke of York 

 

 
Oh, the grand old Duke of York, 
He had ten thousand men, 

He marched them up to the top of the hill 
And he marched them down again. 

And when they were up they were up, 
And when they were down they were down, 
And when they were only half way up 
They were neither up nor down. 

They all marched up to the top of the hill, 
With a hup, two, three, four, drilling their drill. 

Oh, the grand old Duke of York, 
He had ten thousand men, 

He marched them up to the top of the hill 
And he marched them down again. 

And when they were up they were up, 
And when they were down they were down, 
And when they were only half way up 
They were neither up nor down. 

 

Homework  

Nursery have been learning about the number 4.  Ask your child to count out 

four of their favourite toys.    

 

Magical Moments 

 
Please fill in the Magical Moment below and let us know what your child has 

done over the weekend, for example, your child may have learnt to ride a 

bike without stabilizers.  You could also send your Magical Moment using 

Seesaw. We love to read and share them with the class. 
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Twitter and the Parent App 

It would be great if you could follow us on Twitter. The link to our twitter page is 

@ListerinfN. Also, if you have not got our Parent App please speak to someone at our 

school office to get a link. All school communication will be found on the app. 

 

 

 

Magical Moments 


